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Dear Parents,

To celebrate Valentine’s Day, we will be passing out Valentines on Thursday (2/14). Your child is welcome to bring in Valentines for the class (premade or homemade). Please only have your child have sign their name. Do not have them address friend’s names, as it makes passing out far too difficult. Please no candy. We will have a special snack and we will also do some experiments with candy hearts (If anyone might have a bag to donate, we would appreciate it!). 
If possible, could you please send your child with an empty tissue box on Tuesday or Wednesday (and any extra you may have)? I would like them to be able to create Valentines Mailboxes!
Thank you!
Ms. Dottore

